
 
Join the fun at Ivy Hill Movie Night 

(Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd graders only ) 

 
 

Friday March 9 

from 7-9pm.  
   

Come and Join the fun!!! Bring a sleeping bag to hang out with your friends, enjoy a snack 
and watch the movie "Kung Fu Panda 2" Pajamas are optional! Doors open at 6:30 and 
movie begins promptly at 7:00. NO ELECTRONIC DEVICES PERMITTED!! 
 
This event is open ONLY to Ivy Hill Students Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grades. 
Parents MUST walk their children into the Commons to sign in/out their children the 
night of the movie. Children will not be released at the conclusion of the show without a 
parent or guardian escort. Pick-up time is 8:45 SHARP! 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the school in an envelope 
marked movie night with payment (cash or check made payable to Ivy Hill PTA) by 
Monday, March 5th. The cost is $5 per child paid in advance. The night of the event there 
will be a limited number of tickets available for $7.  NO REFUNDS! Included with the 
movie will be popcorn and a snack pack (including a drink, candy and fruit option).  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I, _______________________________________ give permission for my child (ren) 
 (please print) 
 

_________________________  _________________________   ______________________ 
 
to attend movie night on March 9, 2012 understand this movie is rated PG. I will escort my child 
into and out of the building before and after this event. I have reviewed the rules and guidelines on 
the back of this page with my child. 
  
 _____________________________________           (Parent’s signature) 
 
_____________     Please initial for understanding of zero tolerance at this event. 



 
 

 

 

 

Movie Night 
Rules and Guidelines 

 
 
To ensure a safe and fun evening, we ask that you abide by these simple rules: 
 

 An adult must sign in/out students at the conclusion of the night. Check-in tables will 
be set up along the hallway of the Commons. Students are NOT to be dropped off! No 
student will be allowed the leave the building without an adult. We must adhere to 
the district’s liability specifications in order to maintain the privilege of Movie Night. 

 
 Your signature will be used for medical release in case of an emergency. Emergency 

phone numbers given upon check in are mandatory. We must be able to contact you 
during the movie in the event your child becomes ill or misconduct. There will be zero 
tolerance for misbehavior. 

 
 Students are expected to behave appropriately! Loud talking during the movie, 

running, throwing food or other items and general misbehaving will not be permitted. 
We want everyone to have a fun evening. For this to happen we must adhere to the 
above rules during movie night. NO ELECTRONIC DEVICES PERMITTED!! 

 
 Children are to raise their hands during the movie if they need to use the restroom; a 

volunteer chaperone will then escort them to the facilities. 
 
Remember the doors open promptly at 6:30pm. They will not be opened before that time. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
Please contact Lynn Pangle (847) 259- 0796 with any questions or concerns. 
         


